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Over forty households participated in this year’s Great Cedarwood Yard
Sale. The scholarship committee wishes to thank everyone who contribuied
items, plants, food, time, energy or interest to its White Elephant tzble.
A big thanks to Judy O‘'Nell and family for letting us set up tzbles Iin
front of their home. We are pleased to have raised $32271 for the
Scholarship Fund.

The Cedarwood Association is pleased to announce that it will be zble 1o
award a $400 scholarship In May 1880. A graduating senior of 2ny high
school whose famlily has been dues paying members of the Associztion for
any two consecutive years since 1883 is eligible. The student must be
enrolled in an accredited post-secondary schocol by September 1280.
Applications may be obtained in person or by writing to the Public
Services Department at Waltham High School late in January 1920.

All residents are invited to attend the annual Cedarwood Associztion
meeting on Monday evening, January 8, at 7:30 p.m. in the second flcor
conference room at Woodside’s Service Station. We will be discussing

old and new business, as well as electing officers for 1980. |If you have
any business you would like to discuss or If you are interested in serving
as an officer or on a committee, please contact any of the officers listed
above.

The Coalition for the Preservation of a Neighborhood Environment has been
formed to oppose the construction of an electric co-generation power plant
at Brandelis University.

The membership of the Cedarwood Assocliation Is strongly urged to vote on
the ballot below to determine whether the Cedarwood Association should
support the above Coalition or remain neutral. All dues-paying members
(one vote per family or Individual membership) of the Association zare
requested to vote.

Please check your preference and return your ballot to Amy Eastwood, 17
Hamilton Rd. by Dec. 1, 1988. The Cedarwood Association’s position will
be determined by whichever option receives the most votes.

MName

BALLOT

The Cedarwood Association should publicly support the Coalition for the
Preservation of a Neighborhood Environment.

The Cedarwood Association should remain neutral on the power plant issue.

Date:

(please print) (signature)




MEMBERSHIP

The Cedarwood Assoclatlion consists of approximately 110 family units, or
about 20% of the approximately 450 eligible units. Membership and actlve
participation in your nelghborhood assoclation are excellent and
economical ways to preserve the value of your property and the quallity of
llving that you enjoy In the Cedarwood nelghborhood. During the past
eleven years the association has played a major role In the following:

1) Installation of traffic signals at the Intersection of Cedarwood
Avenue and Weston Street;

2) Revitallization of the Cedarwood playground from a site for teenage
alchoho!l use to a well-equipped and functional playground;

3) Denlal of a Recreation Department Special Permit requested by
Brandels to use the Cedarwood Playground for organized athletics;

4) Abatement of nulisance parking by Brandels students in the

nelghborhood; and,
5) Re-establishment of the Cedarwood Assoclation scholarship.

To continue these worthwhile activities, the Assocliatlion needs your
support and it needs more Individuals willing to serve as officers and
committee members. Please plan to attend the Annual Meeting and pay your
membership dues for this year.

Name

1989 MEMBERSHIP FORM

Phone

Address

Family Membership $5.00 Single Member Household $3.00
Optlional donation to the Scholarship Fund

I/we would be Interested In assisting with

picnic playground committee activities committee
street rep yard sale we lcome/membership committee
Please return this slip with cash or check to Judy O'Neil, 24 Cedarwood Ave.

NETWORKING

The following people have offered services during this year:

Leah Burnett 891-7683 baby sitting, yard work, & dog walking

Jesse Burnett 891-7683 snhow shoveling, yard work, & dog walking

Joanne Taroute 891-1531 house cleaning

Bob Kelly 893-8845 golf lessons

Deborah Harrison 647-9283 tutoring

Steve Gardner 899-9617 carpentry, home repairs

Kevin Scott 894-5901 carpentry, remodeling

Leonard Kel ly 899-0730 window cleaning, interior & exterior
painting, gutter cleaning

Nancy Kerner 893-4264 computer services: malling labels, lists,

word processing, newsletters, etc.
Joe 891-0663 snhow plowing (free estimates)



